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ITEM 1.01.  ENTRY INTO A MATERIAL DEFINITIVE AGREEMENT

Effective as of June 9, 2006, Golden River Resources Corporation, a Delaware
corporation (the "Company"), entered into a Subscription Agreement with RAB
Special Situations Fund (Master) Limited ("RAB") pursuant to which the Company
issued to RAB in a private placement transaction (the "Private Placement") for
an aggregate purchase price of US$1,542,000: (i)10,000,000 special warrants (the
"Special Warrants"), each of which is exercisable at any time to acquire,
without additional consideration, one (1) share (the "Special Warrant Shares")
of Common Stock, US$0.001 par value ("Common Stock"), of the Company, and (ii)
warrants (the "Warrants") for the purchase of 20,000,000 shares of Common Stock,
US$0.001 par value (the "Warrant Shares"), at an exercise price of US$0.1542 to
be exercisable until April 30, 2011.

The Company has agreed to prepare and file with the Securities and Exchange
Commission a registration statement covering the resale of the shares of Common
Stock issuable upon exercise of the Special Warrants and the Warrants.

The Company intends to utilize the net proceeds of the Private Placement to
conduct exploration activities for gold on the mining and exploration properties
of Tahera Corporation and on the Company's tenements in the Committee Bay
Greenstone Belt, of Northern Canada and for general corporate and administrative
purposes. The Company has an agreement with Tahera to explore for gold on
Tahera's extensive properties on the Slave Craton in northern Canada.

The descriptions of the Subscription Agreement, Special Warrants and Warrants
that are contained in this Form 8-K are qualified in their entirety to the text
of the actual agreements that are filed as exhibits hereto.

ITEM 3.02:  UNREGISTERED SALES OF EQUITY SECURITIES

The description of the Private Placement set forth above is hereby incorporated
herein by this reference.

The securities that are being issued pursuant to the Private Placement
(including the shares of Common Stock issuable upon exercise of the Special
Warrants and the Warrants) are being issued in reliance upon an exemption from
the registration requirements of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the
"Act") under Section 4(2) of the Act.

ITEM 9.01:  FINANCIAL STATEMENT AND EXHIBITS

(C)
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99.1:  Press Release dated June 15, 2006

99.2   Subscription Agreement

99.3   Special Warrant

99.4   Warrant

                                   SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

GOLDEN RIVER RESOURCES CORPORATION (Company)

                                  By: Peter Lee
                                  -------------------------
                                      Peter Lee
                                    Director, Secretary and
                                    Chief Financial Officer

Dated: June 15, 2006
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